
 

        

 

 

 

         Wednesday, 08 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Assalaamu Alaikum - Peace Be Upon You 
RE:  Gaza appeal donation  
 
 
Following our last letter about the Gaza appeal, we would like to inform you that Insha-Allah (God willing) we 
will be running the appeal throughout the week commencing Monday 13th November 2023. 
 
Please find below the timetable for each date. Pupils can buy items and food on any day, however, only the 
allocated forms will be selling on the day.  
 
  

Date Year group to bring items to sell 

Monday 13th November All Year 11 + 10I and 10M 

Tuesday 14th November All Year 9 + 10A and 10M 

Wednesday 15th November  Year 7I and 7M + Year 8I and 8M 

Thursday 16th November  Year 7A and 7N + Year 8A and 8N 

 
We are encouraging pupils to donate as many items as possible to maximise the donation. 
 
In addition, could we remind parents and carers that if you are donating home made items, to have the 
ingredients printed or written and to label any allergen items accordingly. If ingredients are not sent in, we 
are unable to sell the item and it will be returned to your daughter. Prepackaged items such as crisps, biscuits, 
cakes, fruit etc can be sent in as normal.  
 
Please make sure to send extra change (coins) for your daughter to purchase items and food.  
You can also donate your Lillah, Sadaqah and Zakah through ParentPay until the 20th November.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Yours Faithfully,                                                                                               

 

Shegufta Farooq-Bowkan                                                                           Moulana Javed Kachhalia 

Assistant Principal                                                                                       Faith and Character Education Lead 

 


